
Oregon Battle of the Books: 2022-2023 

Student Registration & Permission Form (Due by 11/30/22)  
 

Dear Harriet Tubman Middle School Parents and Guardians: 

 
Below is the registration/permission form for the Oregon Battle of the 

Books (OBOB) competition. A completed form is required of every 

student participating in the program. All forms must be turned in no 

later than WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30TH, 2022.  

 
Students select their own teams and must be coached by an adult. 

All steps in the registration checklist (to the right) must be 

accomplished before registration is considered complete. If your 

child is still seeking teammates, please contact Ms. Boldman. Please 

note that it is not guaranteed that if a student does not have a 

complete team that there will be enough other registered students 

also seeking teammates to form a complete team.   

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact:  

Emily Boldman   eboldman@pps.net 
 

 
OBOB  

Registration 

Checklist 
 
1. Get the permission of your 

parent(s) or guardian(s) □  

2. Assemble a team of four or five 

students □ 

3. Find an adult to serve as your 

coach □ 

4. Have each member of the team 

submit a completed 

registration/permission form □ 

5. Turn in all forms to library □ 

 NAME    GRADE LEVEL  ☐6th ☐7th ☐8th 

 

TEAM NAME (IF YOU HAVE ONE; CAN BE LEFT BLANK)   
 
TEAM MEMBERS (NOT INCLUDING YOURSELF) 

 

  ____________________________________ 

 

 ________________________________ 

 

 _______________________________________________ 

 

 __________________________________ 

 

COACH   
 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Oregon Battle of the Books competition at Harriet Tubman 

Middle School. I understand that should my student advance to the regional and state competitions, I will be 

responsible for transporting them to the events.  

 
PARENT PRINTED NAME      _______________________  

 

PARENT SIGNATURE _____________________________________________ Date _____________ 
 

PARENT PHONE NUMBER      PARENT EMAIL ADDRESS      



Oregon Battle of the Books: 2022-2023 

Student Registration & Permission Form (Due by 11/30/22)  
 

*PLEASE KEEP THIS PAGE WITH YOU* 

 

Important Dates for HTMS OBOB: 
 

November 30th (Wednesday):  

• All student and team registration forms are due; forms 
can be turned into the HTMS library  

 

 

February 16th, 2023 (Thursday)* 

• HTMS school battles in library  

 

Late February to Mid-March 2023 (Exact date and location are 
TBD) 

• Regional competition 

 

April 25th, 2023 (Saturday) 

• State Competition at Chemeketa Community College in 
Salem  

 
* = subject to change based on weather/school cancellation, as well as total number of teams 
registered  


